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A woman is like a flower,



only by your attention



it will flourish.
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Foreword  








How many times have you been standing in front of a woman who you
like and get a word out? But no more! After reading this book,
whoever you are the one man who can conquer any woman. How this
works, I can tell you on the next pages. So on we go, have fun
reading.



        



Every beginning is difficult








This sentence, you have undoubtedly heard many times in your life.
Perhaps you have already started something and it's not often
brought to an end and why did you not bring to an end? Because you
were not successful. What it has located that you have not achieved
your aim? What went wrong? Let me ask you this, so that
you worry how you can make it better and now I'm going to help you.
You are not a born loser, you just no one has given proper
instructions on how to conquer a woman can successfully. You are
shy? But since you're not alone. There is no weakness to be shy. It
just shows that you are sensitive. Shyness is a form of fear,
because who is sensitive, has fear of injury. The degree of
sensitivity is up to each person higher or lower. The higher the
level, the finer man in his feelings. The lower the grade, the
more blunt the feelings. These people are called broadly as
insensitive, but to which you are not determined. 



Shyness is caused by lack of confidence. You have to value the
complex should be less than your fellow man, what do you convince
yourself or you have been suggested, by father, mother or anyone
else. I write all this up for you so you look in a mirror and
realize, because only if you recognize yourself, you are able to
change themselves.
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